Inspection Services Michael J. Nugent Manager



Housing & Neighborhood Services

Mark B Adelson Director

## CITY OF PORTLAND

744 Allen Avenue Portland, ME 04103 Mr. Dean G. Manoogian

Re: 744 Allen Avenue CBL: 397-C-008

Dear Mr. Manoogian,

As per our conversation on May 23, 2002, we are closing our file on your swimming pool (Permit # 01-0516; 05/17/2001).

built or installed. etc.) will require you to apply for and receive a building permit prior to any such addition being Please be aware that the addition of any additional access points to the pool (ladder, decks,

874-8708. If this office can be of further assistance to you on this matter, please contact me at (207)

Sincerely

Kevin Carroll

Inspections Division